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HOST:  

“Hello, friends!  I think I see a whole bunch of super kids out there who came to 
church today!  Let me ask you our big question and I want you to answer it loud 
and strong like a super kid - ‘Who can help you be brave?’ ‘God can help me be 
brave.’  
 
That’s right!  Let’s say it again!   ‘Who can help you be brave?’ ‘God can help 
me be brave.’  (Encourage children to say the entire bottom line statement.’) 

Alright little Super Kids!  Stand up and let me see your best Super Hero pose!   

WOW!  You look so brave.  Let’s start by telling fear to get out of here because 
when God is with us we are Super Kids! 

SONG 1: FEAR GET OUT OF HERE 

SONG 2: SUPER WONDERFUL 
 

 
WORSHIP LEADER:  

“Great singing, everybody!  There is no fear here because we have a super 
wonderful God!  Who can help you be brave?  God can help me be brave!   
That’s right!  God can help us to be brave.  And we know that because we have 
God’s true words to us in the Bible.  In the book of Deuteronomy God tells us that 
he can help us to be strong and courageous!  Let’s say our memory verse 
together! 
 
Be strong (put right forearm and wrist out in front of you, similar to Wonder 
Woman) and courageous! (Put left forearm and wrist out in front of you and hit 
wrists together.) Do not be afraid . . . (wind up in a crazy karate chop pose and 
chop down on the word “afraid”), for the LORD (point your right hand up) your 
God (point your left hand up) goes with you (put both hands on hips in a “strong” 
pose), Deuteronomy 31:6. (Hold out hands like a book.)  
 
(Repeat several times) Boys and girls – any time you feel a little bit scared you can 
say that verse to yourself and God will help you to be brave! 
 

 



 

OLLIE VIDEO: HEZEKIAH 

 

STORYTELLER:  

“Wow!  God sent an angel to help King Hezekiah!  When that mean army saw the 
angel they knew just how strong and powerful God is!  God took care of King 
Hezekiah and his people and took care of them!  We can be brave just like King 
Hezekiah because God is with us, too! 
 
 ‘Who can help you be brave? ‘God can help me be brave!!’  
 
Let’s bow our heads and fold our hands and thank God for helping us be brave. 
 

PRAYER “Dear God, we know that You are more powerful than anyone ever! You 

saved King Hezekiah and His people. And You can help us be brave, too. We love 
You. In Jesus’ name we pray, amen. 
 
 

HOST: 

“That was an awesome story. King Hezekiah was a great leader because He 
trusted God and knew that God would take care of him and his people. That means 
that I don’t have to be scared either – and neither do you!  You can be brave 
because God is with you. And that makes you a Super Kid!    

Let’s stand up and sing about how we can ALWAYS count on God! 

STORYTELLER:  

Our true story from the Bible today is about a man named Hezekiah.  Everyone say 
“Hezekiah”.  Good job!  And can you guess who Hezekiah was? 
 (PUT ON CROWN).  A King!!!  King Hezekiah was a brave King.  He knew that 
God was with him.  But then one day something scary happened!  Let’s watch our 
Ollie video and find out what Hezekiah did! 

 

SONG 3: MY GOD IS NUMBER ONE 
 

 


